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[EXTERNAL MAIL]Lionel Warrell

Paula Duke <paulaaduke@gmail.com>
Thu 10/13/2022 6:37 PM

To: Leia LaPlace <leia.laplace@dpnr.vi.gov>

You don't often get email from paulaaduke@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Ms. Laplace,

| am writing this letter in support for Mr. Lionel Warrell and his vision. Mr. Warrell's vision is to
have a locally owned attraction/observatory for visitors and residents alike to enjoy the
breathtaking views of the city of Charlotte Amalie and offers a picturesque view of harbor. You
will be able to purchase trinkets and enjoy an assortment of local drinks to quench your thirst.

There you can also see Buck Island and St. Croix on a clear day as you enjoy our tropical breeze.
Mr. Warrell thought it would be a great place to take a break and enjoy our fabulous views.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at (340)626-8174.
| pray for a favorable decision in this matter.
Best regards,

Paula A. Duke, MPA.

Caution: This e-mail has originated outside of GVI network. Do not click on links or open any attachment (s)
that might look suspicious unless you have knowledge of who the sender is.
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